Subj:

Re: when do you anticipate to hear back from USCIS

Date:

10/7/2016 12:25:51 P.M. Eastern Daylight Time

From: To:

PaulTShane@aol.com

Dear Paul,

Thank you for your input. I will encourage him to seek your help. I cannot vow for others but I find your help crucial to our success.

## **Best**



On Fri, Oct 7, 2016 at 12:22 PM, < PaulTShane@aol.com > wrote:

Dear Jenny,

Some people are able to successfully negotiate the visa application process themselves. He must complete the DS-160 form at this website <a href="https://ceac.state.gov/CEAC/">https://ceac.state.gov/CEAC/</a>

He must then create a profile and schedule an appointment at this website: www.ustraveldocs.com/in

If he wants my help, I typically charge \$350. He can talk to Sunil who can give him input as to whether he thought my support was necessary and helpful.

Regards,

Paul

Paul T. Shane Immigration Attorney Independent Law Offices Suite 350, 3rd floor One Gateway Center Washington Street Newton, MA 02458-2802, USA

Telephone: 617-965-1553

Fax: 617-965-9697

E-mail: <a href="mailto:paultshane@aol.com">paultshane@aol.com</a>
Website: <a href="mailto:www.paulshane.com">www.paulshane.com</a>

In a message dated 10/7/2016 10:51:44 A.M. Eastern Daylight Time



Dear Paul,

Thank you so much for your update. As I am new to this and want to learn more to be more helpful in the future, could you tell me whether Tarak can schedule his visa appointment at the Consulate or do you need to do it for him?

thank you. Jenny

On Fri, Oct 7, 2016 at 10:46 AM, <

